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Public Notice  
Notice of Noncompliance 

Pursuant to KRS 65A.040, the Kentucky Department for Local 
Government hereby gives public notice that as of January 21, 2025, 
Northeast Kentucky Regional Industrial Authority is in violation of 
Kentucky Law for failure to comply with the reporting requirements of 
KRS 65A.020. The last known point of contact for Northeast Kentucky 
Regional Industrial Authority is Thomas Saylor, who may be reached at 
606-923-1113 and/or 32 FIVCO CT, GRAYSON, KY 41143. The last 
known Board Members are: Ed Radjunas, Allen Gillum, Tim Gibbs, T.J. 
Morrison , Michael. The district was noncompliant with FY2021 - Budget 
Amendments, FY2022 - Registration Fee, FY2022 - Budget Estimates, 
FY2021 - Budget Year End Actuals, FY2022 - Budget Amendments, 
FY2023 - Registration, FY2023 - Registration Fee, FY2023 - Budget 
Estimates, FY2022 - Budget Year End Actuals, FY2015 - Budget Year 
End Actuals, FY2023 - Budget Amendments, FY2024 - Registration, 
FY2024 - Registration Fee, FY2024 - Budget Estimates, FY2023 - 
Budget Year End Actuals, FY2024 - Budget Amendments, FY2025 - 
Registration, FY2025 - Registration Fee, FY2025 - Budget Estimates, 
FY2024 - Budget Year End Actuals. The Auditor of Public Accounts has 
been notified and state funding for this entity will be withheld until further 
notice. Department for Local Government encourages this entity to 
comply with the law. 
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